
Sunday, October 14, 2018 at 9:19:47 PM Eastern Daylight Time

Page 1 of 1

Subject: Sister rods and NDAs
Date: Monday, September 24, 2018 at 4:53:14 PM Eastern Daylight Time
From: Hanson, Brady D
To: Larson, Ned (NE-NEV) (Ned.Larson@doe.gov), Saltzstein, Sylvia J (sjsaltz@sandia.gov), Billone,

Michael C. (billone@anl.gov), Scaglione, John M., Bevard, Bruce Balkcom, Montgomery, Rose
CC: Hanson, Brady D, Ross, Steven B
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All,
 
The cask with the 10 sister rods is in the PNNL facility.  Thanks to ORNL and especially Bruce for geYng
things done on your end.
 
Can we set up a phone call this week to discuss Rose’s email regarding the NDAs?  The only NDAs I
have in place with AREVA/Framatome and Wes`nghouse discuss the as-fabricated data.  I am unaware
of any requirement for the fuel vendors to review and/or approve data generated under this program. 
So we need to discuss.
 
Similarly, I was just informed that this material has a “Foreign Obliga`on” associated with it because
apparently the uranium originated from Australia.  I have no idea what that even means.
 
Again, please let me know of a date and `me – preferably Thursday or Friday this week, that we can
have a call so we can all understand and be on the same page.
 
Thanks,
 
__________________________________________________ 
Brady D. Hanson, Ph.D. 
Nuclear Engineer
Spent Fuel and Waste Science & Technology Project Manager 
Nuclear Chemistry & Engineering Group
 
Pacific Northwest National Laboratory 
902 Battelle Boulevard 
P.O. Box 999, MSIN P7-27 
Richland, WA  99352 USA 
Tel:  509-375-5051
Fax: 509-375-5052 
brady.hanson@pnnl.gov 
www.pnl.gov
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